
February 27, 2018  
 
 
Dear Hyde Parent Community,  
 
Our 8th Grade Graduation will take place on Thursday, June 7th, 2018. We are asking parents 
of all grade levels to volunteer. Parents can help during hours posted on Sign-up Genius, 
AND/OR join a committee (food, decor, games). Any amount of time is appreciated. The Sign-
up Genius link is below but if you’d like to join a committee, please email us at 
franceswlim@yahoo.com or lilyandchung@cheongfamily.com  
 
Attention 6th and 7th Grade Parents: We need your help most of all!!  
 
Sixth and seventh grade parents are needed to help from 4:00-7:00pm, so eighth grade parents 
can watch their children graduate. Most of the work will be done by eighth grade parents before 
the big day, but sixth and seventh grade parents can help with last minute items on June 7th. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to see what's coming for your student when they graduate!  
Intermediate Band Parents – your child will be performing at the ceremony, so if you can stay 
and volunteer, we’d greatly appreciate it.  
 
To volunteer, please sign up using the Sign-Up Genius link when it is up and running.  
 
Thank you for making this a memorable event for our graduates! 
 
Frances Meier and Lily Lee  
2018 Graduation Committee 
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